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ODOT to hold SH-115 public meeting Thursday in Meers  
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation is asking citizens to 
attend a public meeting about proposed improvements to SH-115 
from just north of the Meers Store extending north and west to 
the previously replaced Jimmy Creek Bridge in Comanche Co. In 
addition, ODOT is considering improvements to SH-115 south of the 
Meers Store between Medicine Creek Bridge and Chosin Rd.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to present project information and 
receive input on the department's plans to reconstruct the two-
lane SH-115 roadway including adding shoulders, improving hills 
and curves and bridge work.  
 
The meeting will start with a presentation including preliminary 
design considerations and will be held at the following place and 
time:  
 
Thursday, March 18 
6:00 p.m. 
Meers Civic Center  
 
Persons who would like to attend this meeting but find it 
difficult due to disability, architectural barrier, or other 
special needs, or who require a sign-language interpreter, may 
contact Craig Moody, ODOT Public Involvement Specialist  at 
405/522-1465, cmoody@odot.org. 
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(Editors and News Directors: For questions, please call the 
ODOT Media & Public Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 

 


